Sly Park detour all week
during construction

Sly Park Road will be closed to through traffic at the Highway
50 undercrossing due to bridge demolition work this week.

The work is part of a $15.1 million project to replace the
existing structure that was built in 1964 and has shown signs
of deterioration. The new bridge 1is being constructed with
precast and prestressed girder. The project will also add
sidewalks and curb ramps to both sides of Sly Park Road and
improve sight distance for motorists on Highway 50.

Completion is expected late this year.

During demolition work this week, Sly Park Road is scheduled
to be closed to through traffic overnight from 9pm-5am through
Friday and 10pm Friday to 5am Saturday. Marked detours will be
in place.
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